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Mr. Aldo P. Osti, Director
Corporate Safety & Environmental

~Health Services'

Pfizer, Inc.

235 East 42nd Stre.et. Iti RESPONSE REFER
itew York, NY 10017 TO F01A-79-134

Dear Mr. Osti:

This is in further response to your letter dated April 12, 1979, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all
documents and communications in possession of the fluclear Regulatory
Commission relating to the Three Mile Island fluclear Station Unit 2.

Enclosed is an updated report, " Title List-Publicly Available Documents -
Three Mile Island Unit 2 - Docket 50-320", which I indicated would be
sent to you in my letter dated July 3,1979.

Sincerely,
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' J. M. Fel ton, Director ''
.

Division of Rules and Records
t Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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